
OPTIONS FOR FAMILIES
30% of families across New Mexico have shared that they

aren't comfortable sending their child back to in-person

learning this fall.  Here are some options to consider in

navigating your child's education during a global pandemic...

All public school districts and

charter schools are required

to offer a 100% remote

learning option throughout

the '20-'21 school year for any

families who prefer this

option.  Students continue to

have access to educational

materials, curriculum, and

special education services, if

eligible.  Parents do not need

to register as a home school.

Home school operators are

solely responsible for all

aspects of instruction for

their children.  This requires

you to dis-enroll from the

existing school(s), create an

account online to notify the

New Mexico Public Education

Department (NMPED) that

you intend to operate a home

school, and enroll your

child(ren).

CONTACT & SUPPORT

For information about distance learning options through your district or

charter school, or for details about the local plan for school reentry (in

accordance with the PED guidance and public health orders that ensure

student safety), please contact your child's school administrator.

For information about homeschooling requirements and processes,

please email info.homeschool@state.nm.us

HOMESCHOOLING

Family-Driven

DISTANCE LEARNING

100% Remote Option

https://webnew.ped.state.nm.us/bureaus/options-parents-families/


